
 

Happy Friday! 

Inset Days 

We have finalised the INSET days for next year and they are as follows: 
Monday 2nd September 
Tuesday 3rd September 
Friday 25th October 
Monday 6th January 
Friday 4th July 

Website Translation 

I wanted to make you aware that if you go on the website on a laptop or computer, you 
can instantly translate all of the website text to any of 121 different languages at the 
click of a button.  

The function is found here:  

 

IEP Survey 

This year we have developed our use of IEPs (Individual Education Plans) and 
introduced a new cycle of meetings to review the targets within them.  

If your child has had an IEP this year, we would love your feedback on how useful you 
have found the process so that we can recognise and build upon what is working and 
improve where we can. 

Ms Charnock has prepared this short survey to gather your feedback and I would be 
really grateful, if an IEP is in place for your child, if you could spend 5 minutes giving 
your feedback. The survey will stay open until 13th June. Thank you in advance for your 
help with this.  



 
Year 3-6 author visit 
Bestselling author Sam Sedgman will be coming to Southville Primary on 1st July to talk 
about his new book The Clockwork Conspiracy. Sam is the co-author of the hugely 
popular Adventures on Trains series (written with M.G Leonard), and his new book is 
full of intrigue and adventure. His school events are hugely fun and energetic, packed 
full of writing inspiration (and some nerdy clock/ time facts)! If you would like to pre-
order a copy of Sam's book from Storysmith bookshop you can follow the link below, 
and Sam will be able to sign your copy on the day of the event. 
  
Please place your order by Friday 21st June, and please make sure to include the pupil 
name and class when you check out. A copy of his book will also be donated to the 
school library. 
  
storysmithbooks.com/sam-sedgman-southville 

Edzo at Southfest 

I am delighted to be able to share the final Southfest piece with you. As you will 
remember, Edzo, one of our year 6 children, worked tirelessly during Southfest creating 
his piece 'Southville Dayz' (you may have seen him in action on Points West and during 
the open day). Since then he has put the finishing touches to the piece and over half 
term Mr Thomas and Mr Staynings mounted it in the downstairs corridor at Myrtle where 
it looks absolutely fantastic. 

 

Children and staff all absolutely love it - it is a wonderfully playful celebration of life at 
Southville and we are so grateful to Edzo for creating it for us. 

Have a nice weekend, Andy Bowman 

 

http://storysmithbooks.com/sam-sedgman-southville

